WINTER DOMAIN BOWLING CLUB RELOCATION FUNDING REQUEST

A report was received from Rod Whearty, Parks and Waterways Area Advocate, on behalf of the
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board.

The purpose of the report was to request $65,000 through the Annual Plan process from the Parks
and Waterways Unit 2002/03 budget to assist with the relocation of the Winter Bowling Club from
Upper Riccarton Domain.

The Committee noted that the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee’s delegated power allowed
it to consider the “buying out” of the Bowling Club’s lease, but not issues regarding the relocation of the
Winter Bowling Club.

The total cost of the project was $170,000, of which $65,000 would be provided by the club, $20,000
from the 2001/02 Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Environment Committee Project Funds, and
$20,000 from the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Project Funds for 2002/03.

The report also noted that the $65,000 contribution sought from the Parks and Waterways Unit budget
could not be accommodated by way of a $65,000 substitution in the operational area without reducing
service levels.

The Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee decided that the Winter Domain Bowling Club
request for an additional $65,000 from the Parks and Waterways Unit's budget for 2002/03 be referred
to its 14 February Financial Plan meeting for consideration as a substitute or as a contribution to the
lease buyout.

The Committee further decided that the above resolution be subject to the outcome of a request for
funds from the six-monthly financial review for 2001/02 to the Strategy and Finance Committee
meeting of 18 February 2002.


Please Note
Please refer to the Counci's Minutes for the decision


